
From: oranpsmith@gmail.com <oranpsmith@gmail.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

dannyvarat@scstatehouse.netdannyvarat@scstatehouse.net
Date: 2/9/2017 11:03:52 AM

Subject: Pastors Day at the Statehouse

Danny:

Here is the lost email below.

To summarize: on Tuesday, February 14 , We are gathering 200+ pastors at the Baptist Student 
Ministries building on South Main (819 Main) at 11:00 and will head over to the Statehouse about 
12:15.

Any time that works for Kevin during that 11:10 to 12:15 slot  would be great. He could kick it off or 
send them off. He could make a policy talk or give a word of his Christian testimony or both.

We are expecting a strong crowd and plan to mention the Lieutenant Governor's long record of 
accomplishment and perfect 100% score on our Legislative Scorecard.

PS: Professor Jim Guth at Furman sends his regards to you.


Oran
 

Oran P. Smith, PhD
 
President & CEO
 
Palmetto Family
1201 Lincoln Street
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 733-5600
 

Confidentiality Notice
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized 
to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
sender immediately either by phone (803-733-5600) or reply to this e-mail and delete all copies of this message.

---------- Forwarded message ----------


From: Erik Corcoran
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2017 7:15 PM
 
To: dannyvarat@scstatehouse.gov
Subject: Pastors Day at the Statehouse 
 

 To whom this may concern,

mailto:oranpsmith@gmail.com%20%3Coranpsmith@gmail.com%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:dannyvarat@scstatehouse.net
mailto:dannyvarat@scstatehouse.gov


This is Erik Corcoran, Director of Coalitions with the Nehemiah Network. I work for Dr. Oran Smith at Palmetto 
Family Council.

For the past 6 months I have been recruiting pastors in every House and Senate District from all across the 
state to commit to pray and encourage their representatives and senators. We have over 200 pastors now in 
what we call the "Nehemiah Network" which is a part of Palmetto Family.

Next Tuesday, On February 14th, over 100 pastors and members of the Network will meet for the first time 
and will be ushered into the Statehouse lobby to meet their legislators personally. We are so proud of Lt. 
Governor Bryant and his commitment to christian values as a Senator and now as our Lieutenant Governor.

If his schedule permits, we would love for him to share a little about his testimony and how faith intersects 
with his beliefs and duties in public service.

We hope he can participate in this historic event!



Erik Corcoran
Director of Coalitions
Palmetto Family Council
(843) 754 5630

tel:%28843%29%20754%205630



